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BISHOP’S COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
September 10, 2017 

 
 The Bishop’s Committee of Good Samaritan Episcopal Church convened at 
10:45 a.m. on Sunday, September 10, 2017.   Present for the meeting were:  Debbie 
Nishihira, Nappy Napu’unoa, Connie Kaneshiro, Myrtle Kaneshiro, and Faye Hee. 
Margaret Kitamura, Lori Chun, Richard Marshall and Les Hata were absent. 
 
 The meeting was convened to review the recent 2016 Audit.  Deb went over 
each item the auditor listed that had recommendations. Responses to each item 
were made and the audit was unanimously approved to be turned in to the diocese. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:30 a.m. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


